
Interview Result 

 

 In connection with the Interview for the post of “Director in the Institute of 

Psychiatry and Human Behaviour by Transfer on Deputation”, held on 

15.11.2022 from 12 noon onwards, no recommendation is made by the 

Commission as the candidates called for the interview were not found eligible. 
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